


 
From: Knick Nunnemacher <r.nunnemacher@town.sutton.ma.us> 

Date: Sat, Nov 25, 2023, 10:14 AM 

Subject: RE: 120 Burbank Road - Retreat lots and common driveway special permits 

To: Jennifer Hager <j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us> 

Cc: Tracey Tardy <t.tardy@town.sutton.ma.us>, Ray Nichols 

<r.nichols@town.sutton.ma.us>, Linda Hicks <lhicks@town.sutton.ma.us>  

 

My comments are: 

1. Why is there a common driveway on Lot 1? 

If it only serves Lot 1, why bother? 

If it serves lots 1 and 3 it is not long enough. 

The common driveway meets the maximum length of 500 ft. After that the driveway will 

branch to two driveways for lots 1 and 3. Lot 3 driveway section will be over an easement on 

lot 1. 
 

2. The common driveway crosses about 150 feet of wetland. Has the Conservation 

Commission approved such a lengthy filling of wetlands? 

 

Not yet, but we talked with them about it. 
 

3. Building houses on the hill top at the east ends of lots 1 and 3 will require a long 

driveway that ascends a steep hillside. 

The area where we have the proposed common driveway is not steep. The driveway will 

follow the slopes. 
 

4. What does “ASSF AREA” in Lot 3 mean? 

 

It is an area of subject to storm flow under the local bylaws.  

 
 

Robert Nunnemacher 

Sutton Board of Assessors 

4 Uxbridge Rd, Sutton, MA 01590 

508-865-8722 
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